
91.01.28

SANEX

GREEN TEK
VAPO T-R

Total Release Aerosol

For Insect Control In Greenhouses

HORTICULTURAL

 DANGER     POISON

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

REGISTRATION NO. 17462
PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

 GUARANTEE:
Dichlorvos 7.2%

Net Contents: 432 g

Manufactured by:
SANEX INC.

2695 Slough Street,
Mississauga, Ontario

L4T 1G2

BRANCHES THROUGHOUT NORTH AMERICA

DIRECTIONS FOR USE:

Green Tek Vapo Total Release Spray is recommended for the control
of exposed Red Spider (Spider Mites) Aphids, Whiteflies, Thrips,
Mealybugs on carnations, roses, chrysanthemums and for Whitefly
on tomatoes.  For use on greenhouse tomatoes; do not apply within
seven (7) days before harvest.

PREPARATION OF GREENHOUSE:

Close all doors, windows and ventilators, lock or barricade all



entrances, post warning signs, take precautions to prevent
persons and animals entering the area.  Be sure all blooms and
foliage are dry.  Room temperature should be 21 to 30 deg Celsius
for best insect kill.  Apply at a rate of 48 g per 100 cubic
metres of greenhouse.  The contents of this container is
sufficient to treat 900 cubic metres.

DURATION OF EXPOSURE:

Length of exposure is 2 hrs., after which the house should be
well ventilated - at least one hour before re-entry.

PRECAUTIONS:

Do not get on skin or eyes.  Do not breathe fumes.  Wear gloves
impervious to Dichlorvos and protective clothing when handling. 
Wear a mask or respirator offering protection against dichlorvos
insecticide.  Keep out of reach of children.  Do not store near
nor contaminate feed or foodstuffs.  Do not contaminate streams,
lakes, ponds, irrigation water, water used by livestock or water
used for domestic purposes.  Keep product away from flame or
heat.

FIRST AID:

In case of poisoning, call a physician immediately.  In case of
skin contact, remove contaminated clothing and wash skin
thoroughly. Wash all contaminated clothing before re-use.  In
case of eye contact, flush eyes with running water for 10
minutes.  If the person has swallowed the material, induce
vomiting by introducing a finger into the throat.  Do not give
anything by mouth if unconscious.  Keep victim still and quiet. 
Give artificial respiration if victim is not breathing.  Call a
doctor immediately.

TOXICOLOGY:

Symptoms of poisoning include weakness, headache, tightness in
chest, blurred vision, non-reactive pin-point pupils,
salivations, sweating, nausea, vomiting, diarrhea and abdominal
cramps.  If there are signs of parasympathetic stimulation,
atropine sulphate should be injected at ten minute intervals, in
doses of 1-2 milligrams until complete atropinization has
occurred.  Morphine is contraindicated.  Clear chest by postural
drainage.  Oxygen administration may be necessary.  Observe
patient continually for 48 hours.  Repeated exposure to
cholinesterase inhibitors may, without warning cause prolonged
susceptibility to very small doses of any cholinesterase
inhibitor.



NOTICE TO USER:

This control product is to be used only in accordance with
directions on this label.  It is an offence under the Pest
Control Products Act to us a control product under unsafe
conditions.

LIMITATION OF WARRANTY:

Seller's guarantee shall be limited to the terms set out on the
label and subject thereto, the buyer assumes the risk to persons
or property arising from the use or handling of this product and
accepts the product on that condition.

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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